
ASAP 
Christmas Market  

& Village 
JULY: We will make something to take to our Faithful 
Friends. We hope to have a fun time together. 
 
AUGUST: Our next meeting on Monday, August 26, 
we will have our "Back to School" program. We will 
bring our school supplies we have collected for the 
teachers at Sedgefield Middle School for their 
classrooms. (Many good sales are going on now!) 
They have requested the following: #2 pencils, non-
college rule paper, magic markers, colored pencils, 
and Kleenex. We want to fill 65 bags. 
 
MISSION: See school supplies above. Also, we are 
continuing to collect Flip Tabs for Ronald McDonald 
House. 

ASAP had a little preview of some things people are 
making for the Christmas Market. We need to 
encourage all our crafters to start creating!!   

Baked goods will be a big seller too😊 

 

Learn more about participating in this 75th 
Anniversary event… as a Vendor, organizer, or 
participant! 
 

December 7  
Avondale Christmas Market & Village 

from 9 AM - 3 PM 
Calling all Artisans - RSVP to be a 

Vendor 

  
 

 

www.avondalepresbychurch.org/75thcelebrations 
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